
  

TRANSLATION OF RECOGNITION LETTER BY THE MINISTRY 

Ministry of Higher Education and Research  

 

Ref: A S/ 7911 

Date: 29th May 2023 

 

Greetings: 

In reference to your letter number T/A/1/9/2023 dated 21st 

May 2023, regarding the recognition of The International 

American University in the United Stated of America, under 

online delivery ; Please notice that the University is 

Recognized under online for all scientific and human/social 

sciences. 

Best regards 

The minister of Higher Education  

Prof. Azmi Mahafza 

 

 

 

Cc:  

Degrees Recognition Department 

 


